

Letters to parents dealing with sensitive issues (staffing changes, death, etc.) need to be filtered through your Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources, and the Communications department.

 (School Letterhead)










Date

Dear Parents/Guardians of 3rd Grade Students (Mr. ___________),

We regret to inform you that as of November 30, 2011 your child’s teacher, Mr. ____________, will be unable to continue in his current position due to unforeseen circumstances.  We are pleased that Mr. _____________had the opportunity to be a part of our school and wish him well.  

We are actively seeking a qualified candidate to replace him.  We will move through the hiring process in the most efficient and effective manner possible.

Our immediate efforts will be centered on sustaining a positive classroom environment that includes consistent rituals and routines and students eagerly engaged in their learning.  With this in mind, we are working with one of our most experienced guest teachers and will continue to request that she be a part of our transition.

Thank you for your understanding and support throughout this process.  We are sensitive to your concerns and will work hard to make sure that we are continuing to meet the needs of your student.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 651-000-0000.

Sincerely,

_____________, Principal

________________, Assistant Principal      


